

Aston Tower Community Primary School

Headteacher: Mr J Moore

Upper Sutton Street, Aston, Birmingham, B6 5BE Telephone: 0121 327 0339 Email: enquiry@astontower.bham.sch.uk

15 March 2021

Dear parents and carers,

Comic Relief 2021

This Friday, 19th March, is Comic Relief Day, or Red Nose Day as we sometimes call it. As usual, we will be taking part to help raise money for both here in the UK and in other countries. The money is used to deal with poverty and for other important causes.

On Friday children can come to school not wearing their uniform, but in their 'home' clothes as long as they make a donation of £1.

This year we will not be selling or asking children to wear red noses because of the pandemic. We will also keep all of our safety measures in place to keep everyone safe. However, your child can come to school not in their uniform to help raise money.

Best wishes

Jonathan Moore

Moore

Headteacher







